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NEWSLETTER 

MARCH 2023 

 
RELOCATION OF LADIES’ LOCKERS LOCATED IN ANNEX ROOM OF  

LADIES CHANGING ROOM 
 

 The Club will be repossessing the Annex Locker Room adjacent to the Ladies Changing Room for 

other uses. The General Committee has decided that due to the lack of sufficient indoor area for 

various activities, the Annex Room will be an additional area for various Functions. 

Members whose lockers are located in the Annex Room, please contact the office at your earliest 

convenience for reallocation of a locker to the main Changing Room. It will be a “First-Come-First 

Serve” basis in regards to the choice of the available lockers. 

All lockers in the Annex Room will be removed by 31 March 2023. 

Members are reminded that the Annual Fee for Lockers will be charged to your accounts on 1st April 
2023.  

Please also note that Locker Annual Charge for 2023 will be debited to members account this month. 
Members not wishing to continue to rent lockers should notify the office before end of March. 

As a reminder, Locker charges are as follows: 

 Top Lockers   $850.00  
 Middle Lockers   $890.00  
 Bottom Lockers   $660.00  
 Large Lockers   $1,200.00  

 
Please ensure your accounts have sufficient funds to cover this expenditure. 

Leonard J. Rozario 
General Manager 

 
7th March 2023 
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